
NOTICE TO MEMBERS
CLUB AFFILIATION

THE BRITISH CLUB, BANGKOK

Dear Members,

We are thrilled to announce that SSU Kelab Aman is now
officially affiliated with The British Club Bangkok!

This prestigious partnership grants our members access
to one of Bangkok’s most distinguished clubs, offering
top-class facilities, dining, and hospitality. Whether
you're traveling for business or leisure, you can now enjoy
a home away from home in the heart of Bangkok.

As with all reciprocal arrangements, members must
adhere to The British Club Bangkok’s rules and
regulations while visiting. For more details, please
contact our office.

We look forward to seeing our members making the most
of this exciting new privilege!

Management Committee
SSU Kelab Aman
28 January 2025


